Greetings Members, May 2015

Finally! Warm, dry days to play golf. | hope you are taking advantage and enjoying hitting
that somewhat round ball down the middle of the fairway.

The weather has taken a toll on our greens. |think we can all agree that they are as bad as
they have been in a long time, but don't despair, Wayne is working hard to get them in shape.
Bermuda grass needs warm nights, (60 degrees plus), to grow. We are now getting those
temps and Wayne has implemented procedures to kill the black fungus and get the grass to
spread. He is following recommendations from Miss. State with fertilization which should
help.

We are still having a few problems with members not paying dues on time. PLEASE! WE

NEED YOUR HELP WITH THIS! Bills have to be paid, so please make a special effort to pay on
time.

Everyone! Observe good course management by following these guidelines: Use the 90
degree rule when going to your ball; stay on the cart path on all par threes; take some sand
and fill in your divots and stay at least 50 feet from the green with your cart. Also, repair
your ball mark and one more on the green. This will go a long way in keeping our golf course
looking good.

LOGO, is in need of donations. Please see one of the ladies and they can fill you in on the
projects they are undertaking.

Sign up for one of the tournaments and make new golfing buddies. Also, we can still use
volunteer help if you are available.

Don't be afraid to pick up trash you see on the course and dispose of it in one of the
containers provided.

We've had some security issues with items being stolen from cart sheds and vehicles. You
may want to use double locks on your storage shed to make it more difficult for a burglar.
Also, keep your eyes open for suspicious individuals and report them t'o the pro shop. Green
Oaks is not responsible for items being stolen.

Lastly. We have had a couple of personal conduct incidents take place that do not reflect well
on our membership. Please, treat each other with respect and refrain from using derogatory
language. The Board of Directors will take action against those who violate this policy.

May your birdies be many and your bogies few....

Roger Wade



